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23rd September, 2025 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

This is to inform all UG & PG students that due to the continuing 
inclement weather, the college will remain closed on 24th September 
2025. 
 
Class tests scheduled for tomorrow (Wednesday, 24.9.25) are being 
cancelled. Further updates will be given tomorrow. 
 

 
Dr. Tapobrata Ray  
Officiating Principal, JD Birla Institute 
 
 
 
 

 


